
From: Rory Farragher 

Sent: 21 April 2023 10:34 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/3853/P Objection 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Camden planning,  

 

I think this proposal is largely catering to visitors, and doesn't offer much to local residents.  

 

I think a tourist attraction such as a ferris wheel here, is not the right thing to improve the 

conditions of the area for those will be in it the most.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Rory Farragher  


